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General

1. This Addendum shall supplement, amend, and become part of the Request for Qualifications
(RFQ). All statement of qualifications (SOQ) shall be based on these modifications.

2.

Respondents shall acknowledge the receipt of this Addendum in their SOQ submittal.

Request for Qualifications

l.

Section 3: General Instructions

A.

This addendum does not change the contents or requirements of the RFQ; however it
seeks to clarify how this project is being procured. We have been fortunate to receive a
lot of interest in our recently posted RFQ for Selective Demolition of Former Papermill &
Breakbulk Facilities. At this time, we are in step 1 of the procurement process where we
are requesting statement of qualifications from contractors who can perform the
identified scope of work. During Step 2 we will allow for site visits for short listed team
members to review the conditions at the facilities. This includes all on site machinery and
equipment. It will be the responsibility of the project team to ascertain the existing
condition and potential for re-use or salvage. No site visits are allowed during Step 1. As
noted in Section 2.1 — the existing facility is closed and off limits. Attempting to enter the
facility will result in the removal of the responsible entity from consideration for this
project.

Attachments

A

None
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